THE PTA ARELOOKING FOR DONATIONS FOR THE EASTER RAFFLE
HAMPERS , THIS COULD BE AN EGG, CRAFTS OR ANY EASTER RELATEL
ITEM.

WE WOULD BE GREATFUL IF YOU COULD SEND THIS IN WITH YOUR
CHILD FROM WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 20TH MARCH - FRIDAY
24TH MARCH.

AS ALWAYS YOUR SUPPORT IS APPRECIATED SO MUCH
THANKS WHPS PTATEAM
(




